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NOMINATIONS FOR A.S.A. BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 1976 

The Nominating Committee (Victor Uchendu, Chairman, Philip Bell, Barbara Dubins and Harold 
Marcus) met on October 30, 1975. The fol lowing people have accepted the nomination of the Com­
mittee to stand for election to the Vice Presidency and the Board of Directors: 

Vice President: 
J. Gus Liebenow, Indiana University 
Boniface I. Obichere, University of California, Los Angeles 

Board of Directors: 
Jean M. Due, University of Illinois 
Allan Hoben, Boston University 
John M. Hunter, Michigan State University 
Kay Lawson, San Francisco State University 
Hans E. Panofsky, Northwestern University 
B. Marie Perinbam, University of Maryland 
Marc J. Swartz, University of California, San Diego 

Article I I , Section 9 of the Association By-Laws provides that " A t least sixty (60) days prior to 
the date of (the) annual meeting, any ten or more members may nominate additional candidates by 
sending their nominations to the Elections Commit tee." 

The final date for receiving additional nominations wil l be March 15, 1976. Nominations should be 
sent to the Executive Secretary, 218 Shiftman Center, Brandeis University, Waltham, Massachusetts 
02154, and must be accompanied by a signed statement from the nominee that he/she is wi l l ing to 
stand for election and that he/she wi l l serve if elected. Sponsors of nominations must presently be 
members of the Association. 

The Apr i l issue of the Newsletter wi l l print statements by the candidates. Ballots wi l l be sent to 
members in July. 
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